
Home groups meeting
Last Updated Tuesday, 12 May 2020 09:31

On may 26, a meeting of home groups was held in the House of prayer.

  

Over the past year, we have completed a study of the gospel of John and have begun to study
1st Peter.

  

  

Brothers and sisters shared the blessing they had received in home fellowship.
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  The leaders of the small groups expressed their wishes to the brothers and sisters in the studyof the Word of God.
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